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You are required ‘to protect the interests of domestic consumers and small business
consumers in relation to the supply of electricity’ but your plans say otherwise.

Making me pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to the
electricity network is unfair because…

User's Message:

Enter Text: I disagree with EA’s proposal to spread the fixed costs to more network users.
Everyday kiwis should not have to fork out for costs that rich developers for example don’t
want to be accountable for. This is a classic case of the rich getting richer. As for
electrification of buses, this is what our taxes and rates are for.
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